MADERA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given that the Madera Unified School District (“MUSD”) will receive sealed bids for
Bid No. 061015 Serving Lines at Madera South High School.

Sealed Bids must be received prior to 10:00 am on, July ,1t 2015 in the MUSD-Purchasing
Department, 1205 Madera Ave, Madera CA 93637, after which time they will be opened and read
aloud. One original and three copies of the Bid must be sealed and shall be properly labeled with Bid
number, Bid title, and name of Bidder on the outside of envelope. Faxed bids will not be accepted.

Copies of the bid documents maybe downloaded @ http://www.madera.k12.ca.us/Page/6706

Refer questions to Elizabeth Mooradian via email @ elizabethmooradian@maderausd.org no later
than June 26", 2015 by 10:00 am. Only questions received via email will be responded to.
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